

March 30, 2021

To whom it may concern,

I have been working with Bob Mothershead and Robin Janowski for the past 17 years. They were referred to me by a friend whose office was designed and equipped by them. After meeting them I found the team to be competent, ethical and trust worthy.

Our first project was completed on time and within the budget. They supervised every step of the way with outmost dedication and professionalism making certain of the quality of work that was being performed.

After the completion of the construction, I received a call from Bob to treat me to dinner. Since that day a strong friendship has formed between us and after building 8 offices together, I could not imagine working with anyone else.

At this point anytime I need to remodel, expand or open a new office all I do is to find the location and turn it over to them. Their service is turn key and during the construction I do not even set foot in the office. It is so exciting to walk in and see the completed masterpiece for the first time.

If you are considering a new project please feel free to visit any of my offices for a personal tour. I have every confidence after seeing their work you will stop looking.

I hope these few lines help you in making a very important decision in regards to your business. Please do not hesitate to contact me personally for any inquiries.

